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In conjunction to “Save the Frogs” (http://www.savethefrogs.com) day on 28th April 2012, 
an international programme to highlight the threatened status of world’s amphibians 
around the world was held at Permai Rainforest Resort, Sarawak. The Bornean Frog Race 
2012, the first of its kind was organized by Universiti Malaysia Sarawak and conceptualised 
by me together with my fellow colleagues for most aspects of the event. To instil awareness 
on frogs’ conservation, a talk entitled “Research and conservation of Ansonia latidisca, the 
Bornean Rainbow Toad, at Gunung Penrissen” was also given by me, highlighting my study 
on the natural history of this ‘lost’ toad. Threats to the continual survival of this species was 
also discussed in the talk. 
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